
From: CM Coate [mailto:cmcoate@nfia.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 25 October 2017 8:14 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP; Wayne Smith; Phil Eberhard; Vasuki Paul; 

louise.hogg@ablawyers.com.au; chrisk@business-sa.com; 'Paul Coffey'; Zach Duncalfe; Richard 
Krajewski; Olya Valaire 

Subject: NFIA: AM2014/280 - Four yearly review of the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 

 

 

Contractors at the front line of fire protection 

 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy President Gostencnik, 
 
We refer to the Fair Work Commission’s Report and updated Technical and Drafting Summary 
and proposed Substantive Summary  provided to the parties on the 11 October 2017. 
 
NFIA has no comment to add to the documents. 
 

Regards 
 

Carmel  
CM Coate 
Director, Training & Education 

National Fire Industry Association  

M: 0418 177 531  
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